
Motor Enthusiasts Club are running a sprint on the 16th & 17th July on 
the Mondello Park International Loop.

If you are racing Saturday then why not try sprinting on the Sunday 
and if you are racing Sunday why not try sprinting on the Saturday. 

There are classes for all the cars on the circuit this weekend.

Entries are available at www.mec.ie

Contact Scott Milligan (087-2311976) or Stephen Boden (085-
1336099) if you want more information


